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December 6, 2014
 
Ms Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary, OEB
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4
 
RE: File EB- 2014-0300 – Request for oral hearing
 
Dear Ms Walli,
 
Due to severe vision impairment (CNIB certified), it is only with much difficulty and for
short duration that I am able to use a computer screen low vision magnifier to complete
important tasks. I am aware that the OEB carries out its functions in proceedings through oral
or written hearings.
 
As a citizen of Amherst Island, I am greatly concerned about the high risks that Windlectric’s
application will have on me and this community. Because of my vision impairment, if File
EB- 2014-0300 was conducted as a written hearing it would pose considerable difficulty for
me to participate fully.
 
As I may be affected by the Board’s rulings, I am writing to request that an oral public
hearing regarding File 2014-0300 be held in the County of Lennox and Addington, preferably
on Amherst Island.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Jo-Anne Watts
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